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From Your Missionary ...

A New House
We praise God 
that He has made 
it possible for us 
to buy a house in 
Guatemala City. For 
the past four and a 
half years, we have 
been renting a 
home. As we have 
prayed and sought 
the counsel of 
others, we feel like 
investing in a home 
is good stewardship 
of the money God 
provides for us. We 

will move into our new home in December. 
It is a condo that is being built across the 
street from the girls’ school. So, please pray 
with us as we are in the process of paying 
the down payment and as we do the paper 
work for a mortgage here in 
Guatemala.

A Friendly Visit
Max and Renee Pfaffinger 
came to Guatemala to visit 
us this summer. They spent the 
month of July working along-
side us in ministry, getting to 
know our team, and seeing 
what our lives are like here. 

We had a wonderful time with them and 
were so blessed by their visit. Please pray 
with them as they seek God’s direction in 
their lives toward missions.

An End to the Fiscal Year
We are praying a lot this month as we 
anticipate the fiscal year ending. As I write 
this, we are $47 in the black for the year and 
trust the Lord that we will end the year well. 
We are praying for abundance over our 
yearly need, as that money will go directly to 
our ministry fund, which is rapidly depleting. 
Would you like to give toward our monthly 
and ministry needs? If God leads you to give, 
please fill out the enclosed card and send 
your donation in to OC. Thank you so much 
for your generosity and support!

August Opens New Ministry Doors
We taught our first seminary class during the 
first week of August. A professor from the 

seminary invited us to teach 
a session of his Introduction to 
Missions. We also did a training 
in Team Work with a group 
of Guatemalan youth. We 
really enjoyed working with 
the seminary students and the 
youth from around Guatemala 
City.
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Max and Renee in Antigua, Guatemala.

Kyle and Nell standing on the 
second floor of thier new house.
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